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“Rotary:  Making a Difference”
July 6th, 2017
A New Rotary Year
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

President Lorie’s First Meeting
FUTURE EVENTS
July 10th – Board meeting – 5PM
July 13th – Aspengrove School

July 20th – t.b.a.

July 22nd – Breakfast at 7-10 Club

July 25th – Visit from DG Tom Carroll

VISITING ROTARIANS

AG Bev Hilton – Nanaimo, Oceanside
VISITORS and GUESTS
No visitors this morning ( (
BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES
Don T – 13 years a Rotarian.

Leanne R – 3 years a Rotarian.

HEALTH of the CLUB
We’re healthy – as far as we know.
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


Our New President
   This morning, Assistant Governor Bev Hilton duly installed Lorie Heshka as our President for Rotary Year 2017-2018.
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  We thank Lorie for stepping up at short notice and wish her a very successful year.
FOUNDATION

$115 donated to the Rotary Foundation this week.  THANK-YOU!
Sergeant-at-Arms 
   The Sgt this morning was Bob M who thought he’d start the new Rotary Year by being ‘forgiving’.  Lots of happy (and thankful) loonies for Lorie.  Don T had a great boat ride in the harbour last night.  Dawne N now retired (again) and glad to be back with the Club.  Mike heading to Calgary for some more badminton.  Doug went to sea on HMCS NANAIMO.  Don C noted that Harry was MIA – for a few days.  Brian R (and others) glad to see Dawne back with us.  Brian McF was the lucky winner!!
President Lorie gave the 2016-2017 Theme Banner to (now) Past-President Don W, thanking him for his leadership over the past year.
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Breakfast at the 7-10 Club

Thanks for your support!
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Sometimes Rotarians do work…
Next breakfast – Saturday, July 22nd.
News, Updates & Reminders
  Still continuing with the  “less than good news” theme … Melina Snyder has announced that she is stepping down as our President and resigning from Rotary due to pressures from her professional and personal life.  We will miss her laughter, her enthusiasm, her tattoos and her stories about pole dancing…  ( (
Annual Dues – are due.  Payable to Harry.  $220.  By cheque, cash or credit card.  Sooner rather than later – please & thank-you.

July 25th – visit by DG Tom Carroll.  A 5-Club BBQ at the Nanaimo Golf Club.  It would be great to have a good turnout from our Club.  Due to the space limitations at the Golf Club, this event is for Rotarians only; i.e. no spouses, friends or guests.
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September 7th – 10th.  We will be hosting 12 Rotarians from New Zealand on a Rotary Friendship Exchange.  James has put together a program to keep them busy, learning about our community.  Thanks to those members of the Club who have stepped forward to host the visitors.
June 1st (or May 25th), 2018 – our 21st Annual Golf Tournament.  Brian will book Fairwinds…  Who said we never look ahead, eh?
Rotary Minute
  Joy, who did a little research, was impressed with the Rotary website and offered us a short primary on Rotary.
   1.2 million Rotarians, who belong to 35,000 clubs, are working to make changes in their communities and around the world.

   The new Rotary International President, Ian Risely from Australia, has been extensively involved in Rotary for many year.

   The RI Board meets 6-8 times a year, for 2-3 days.  Significant decisions are posted on the website.  Directors are elected for 2-year terms and come from all over.  But, there is only one woman on the Board (from Langley, BC) – she will become the first female RI President in 2019-2020.
   The Foundation Board is separate from the RI Board.  Directors are elected for 4-year terms.  91% of all funds contributed to the Foundation go towards programs.
Words of Wisdom from

President Lorie’s First Meeting

(which went very well, thank-you)
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   Her #1 goal is to increase membership.  This will be a re-building year.  Maybe get more Rotaractors more engaged in our Club.  What about families and spouses?  The club should be an all-inclusive one.  Lorie is happy to hear suggestions on how to attract new members.

   She challenged us:

· Why did you join Rotary?

· Why had you stayed in Rotary?

· Feel free to ‘brag’ about Rotary!

  An immediate challenge is to ‘recruit’ a couple more directors:  Vice-President, Membership & PR/PI, and Youth Services.

   We’re looking at a possible hands-on project with Literacy, Central Vancouver Island.

  Lorie’s theme is “Gentle Change” …  what would YOU like to see in our Club this coming year?  Feel free to pass your ideas along to Lorie – Please!

Youth Exchange Update

   There will be 5 (yes 5!) Outbound Students this year from Area 4 – 3 ‘regular’ plus 2 alternates filling District opportunities.

   We (the 5 Clubs) will be hosting 3 Inbound Exchange Student this year – from Brazil, Taiwan and ??

   There will be a fund-raising event, in the fall, to support the Youth Exchange program – to host 3 students it will cost the 5 clubs about $18,000.

ROTARY INFO
You can find out where and when all the Clubs in District 5020 meet on the 5020 website:

www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Organization/Meetings.aspx?accountid=50092 
Rotary International:  http://www.rotary.org
   Member’s access:  https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en 
District 5020:

     www.rotary5020.org
Rotary Club of Lantzville:

· “ www.clubrunner.ca/Lantzville
        Make sure to check out Events and Speakers.
· “Facebook” - www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville 
……………………………………………………………………………………….
   As our meeting concluded, AG Bev presented several awards recognizing our Club members’ contributions to The Rotary Foundation:
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· Continued support of the Foundation’s PolioPlus Fund – going towards the eradication of Polio from the world.

· Recognition that we were a 100% Foundation Giving Club 2015-2016 with average donations of $100 USD to the Annual Fund – which supports Foundation Projects and Programs around the world.

· District 5020’s Al Brooks 100% Giving Award recognizing that all members of the Club contributed towards the Foundation in 2015-2016.
· WELL DONE EVERYONE AND THANK-YOU![image: image8.png]
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 �
DUTY ROSTER�
�
DATE�
GREETERS�
CASH �
Sgt-At-Arms


�
Invocation�
INTRO�
Foundation�
Rotary


Minute�
�
Jul 13th�
Werezak & Kilner�
Sparkes�
Lemmon�
Olson�
Werezak�
Elgie�
Cohn�
�
Jul 20th�
White & Lemmon�
Williams�
Lobay�
Rodgers�
White�
Rodgers�
Elgie�
�
July 27th�
Williams & Litchfield�
Cohn�
McFadden�
Slowski�
Williams�
Walker�
Helfrich�
�
If you cannot make your duty, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.
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